
June 6, 1968 

Rabbi Walter S. Wurzburger 
1152 Sage St. 
Far Rockaway, N. Y. 11691 

Dear Walter: 

I have been trying to contacy you by telephone but find that 
phones do not apply to intellectuals. 

What I wanted to tell you was that I am quite anxious to check 
over the symposium on Istael, in which I participated and which 
you are preparing for publication in the forthcoming TRADITION. 
I will feel very uncomfortable having the piece go to press 
without my seeing it in advance. 

Incidentally, I came home by plane from Chicago with Pincus Peli 
and he told me that he has the identical feelings. I suggest you 
let him see a copy too. 

Cordially yours, 

RABBI NORMAN LAMM 
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